
November 9, 1973 

Dean Walter Pitman 
1364 Gordon Ave. 
Peterborough, Ontario 

Dear Walter: 

Further to our conversation enclosed is a copy of our 
environmental impact brief on the proposed government 
policy with regard to environmental assessment. I trust 
that you will find it to be of interest, especially if 
you are discussing potential government policy in this 
area. 

Thank you for agreeing to allow your name to stand once 
again for Director of the Canadian Environmental Law 
Research Foundation. Although you may find it difficult 
to attend functions from time to time, your assistance 
through your column and letters of reference to foundations 
and agencies are always appreciated. 

When you are in Toronto, T would appreciate the opportunity 
to meet with you personally and to bring you up to date on 
CELRF and the Canadian Environmental Law Association. 
Meanwhile, thanks for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 
CANADIAN ENVIRONMENTAL LAW RESEARCH FOUNDATION 

Gar Mahood 

GM: lc 

Encl. 
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